
            Jya-Nay Co., Ltd.  

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear valued customers:              August 8, 2007 
 
Re: Change of safety capacitor marking notice 
 
Due to miniature capacitors and integration of European approvals to ENEC, 
with effective from Jan 1, 2008, Jya-Nay will change the safety capacitor 
marking to as below: 
 

             
The change will have no effect to customers’ safety approvals. 
 
Please acknowledge the above by signing back the same to us. 
Thank you. 
 
For and on behalf of  
Jya-Nay Co., Ltd. 
 

 
__________________ 
 
 


